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The Petroleum Information Corporation {PI} data we have discussed was released 
to us as a DOE contractor through an agreement made between PI and the USGS. 

This agreement states that: 

1. Purchased data may be used only for Government or Government-contracted 
studies. 

2. No data may be released in computer-processable form. 

3. In no case may the government or its contractors release a complete well 
hi"story in any form. 

, 
4. Data may be used in Government or Government-contracted studies, and the 

res'ults of statistical analyses or syntheses, such as maps, sections, 
charts and tables, may be published. 

State agencies can be covered under this agreement. To receive the 
Wyoming portton of the PI data, it is necessary that you return to us the 
attached form identtfyi'ng your agency and valid signatories. We wi'll make 
copies and proper distribution of these. Once thJs is done, we are free to 
send you the PI data we now have on Wyomtng. 

Costs for the complete Wyoming subfile as a computer printout is $55.00. 
The cost to supply the microfiche of the same file is $10.00. The total 
package amounts to 961 pages which appear on 6 microfiche sheets. 

RWW:kg 
cc: D. Foley 
attachment 

Sincerely, 

R.W. Whipple 


